NOTICE (10/07/2023)

Dear Parents / Guardians of Grade LKG,

« As per the instruction from the Punjab
Government, due to heavy rainfall in Punjab, the
school will remain closed till 13/07/2023.

eThe Exams to be held on 11" ,12®, 13 of July

2023, will be held on 17", 18", 19" of July 2023,
respectively.
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